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 John Paul the Great Council #486      December 2009 
 Middletown Assembly #762 
 Middletown, New York 

THE SHIPWRIGHT 
 

 
 

Upcoming Meeting and 
Special Event Schedule 

 

Tuesday, December 1 – 7:45PM 
Light up for Christ 

Saint Joseph’s Church 
 

Thursday, December 3 – 7:30PM 

Council Officers’ Meeting 
 

Thursday, December 10 – 8:00PM 
Annual Past Grand Knights Business 

Meeting 
 

Thursday, December 17 

4th Degree Assembly Meeting 
Cancelled 

 

Thursday, December 24 

Council Social Meeting Cancelled 
 

Friday, December 25 

Christmas Day 
 

 
 

Friday, January 1 

Happy New Year 
 

Thursday, January 7 – 7:30PM 

Council Officers’ Meeting 
 

Thursday, January 14 – 8:00PM 

Council Business Meeting 
 

Thursday, January 21 – 8:00PM 
4th Degree Assembly Meeting 

 

Thursday, November 26 

Council Social Meeting Cancelled 
Happy Thanksgiving 

 
 

 

2009-2010 

 
Grand Knight’s Message 

Gregory Sillen 
 

 

Please pray for those who are ill 
 

Msgr. George Valastro 
Henry Seiffert 

Tom Shormis, PGK 
Elfio Politi 
Joseph Szela 
Thomas Colligan 
Jim Higgins 

George Ellis PGK 
John Ward 

Sick Committee Chairman 
Deacon Richard Trapani, Sr. 

344-1087 

 

Brothers, 
 

As we enter this great month of December, we as 
Knights and as Catholics have to unite to keep one 
message in mind.  That is “KEEP CHRIST IN 
CHRISTMAS”.  We see a lot of people celebrate the 
artificial holiday of Christmas and ignore the true 
meaning of CHRISTmas.  Christ was always there, but, 
our commercial society has found a way to influence 
the holiday to be about sales and selfishness.  We 
need to stand strong in our beliefs during these times. 

On behalf of all the officers of our council, we wish you a very blessed 
Christmas and a happy and healthy New Year.  As always remember to pray 
for our clergy and for our troops thru out the world. 
 

Merry Christmas!! 
 

Vivat Jesus!!! 
Greg 

Christmas Schedule Changes 
 

Due to the upcoming Christmas, the 4
th
 Degree Meeting, scheduled for December 17th, 

and the Council Social meeting, scheduled for December 24 have been cancelled.  We 
wish everyone a Blessed and Holy Christmas! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Shipwright Newsletter 
Published monthly for the members of 
John Paul the Great Council #486 and  
Middletown 4

th
 Degree Assembly #762  
P.O. Box 323   

Middletown, New York 10940 
 

New York State Council - District #50 
District Deputy Larry Deignan  651-3630 
 

Council Meetings held at Saint 
Joseph’s Parish Center Conference 

Room 
 

Officers’ Meeting - 1
st
 Thursday 7:30PM 

Business Meeting - 2
nd
 Thursday 8:00PM 

Social Meeting - 4
th
 Thursday 8:00PM 
 

 4
th
 Degree Assembly Meetings held at 
Our Lady of Mount Carmel Parish 

Center 
 

Assembly Meeting – 3
rd
 Thursday 8:00PM 

 
2009-10 Council Officers 

 

 Chaplain  
 Rev. Dennis Nikolic     343-6013 
 

 Grand Knight 

 Gregory Sillen     343-7343 
 

 Deputy Grand Knight 
 Michael Biondi     343-1285 
 

 Chancellor 

 Douglas Linguanti     344-5922 
 

 Warden 
 Edwin Diaz     313-5297 
 

 Recorder 
 Paul Dickinson     692-0938 
 

 Financial Secretary 
 Jim Higgins     360-2454 
 

 Treasurer 
 Larry Bedosky     343-0180 
 

 Advocate 

 John O’Connor, PGK    343-7164 
 

 Inside Guard 
 Carl Williams, Jr.     342-8740 
 

 Outside Guard 

 Sean Williams     342-8740 
 

 Trustee 3 Years 
 Richard Trapani, PGK    956-6383 
 

 Trustee 2 Years 

 Carl Williams, PGK     342-8740 
 

 Trustee 1 Year 
 Matthew Enering, PGK    692-2720 
 

 Lecturer 
 Deacon Richard Trapani, Sr.    344-1087 
 

 K of C Insurance 
 Richard Malek Agency              566-8790 
 
  

Council Programs 
 

 Program Director 

 Michael Biondi     343-1285 
 

 Membership Director 
 Douglas Linguanti     344-5922 
 

 Church Director / Sick Committee 
 Deacon Richard Trapani Sr.    344-1087 
 

 Community Director / Shipwright Editor 
 Richard Trapani, PGK    956-6383 
 

 Family Director  
 John O’Connor, PGK    343-7164 
 

 Youth Director 
 Sean Williams     342-8740 
 

 Council Director 
 Gregory Sillen     343-7343 
 

 Pro-life Director 

 Paul Dickinson     692-0938 

 

December 2009 Shipwright 
 

December Birthdays 
 

John Guilfoyle December 1 
 

Anthony Persina December 1 
 

Albert A Barone December 2 
 

Gregory Terlecky December 3 
 

Clarence Fraser December 7 
 

Darrell Dirr December 12 
 

Kenneth Bowen December 18 

Nick Damiano, Jr. December 21 
 

Christopher Pratti December 23 
 

John Peterson December 28 
 

Daniel Nebus December 29 
 

Joseph Szela December 29 
 

Joseph Cantoli December 31 
 

Adam Kless December 31 

 
Honoring our Past Grand Knights!! 

 

T. Frank Cullinan*  J. Edward Dever*          Charles A. Landy* 
 

Frank W. Lane*   Joseph J. Kennedy*          Edmund C Faulkner* 
 

Patrick J. E. O'Brien*  Patrick P. Connors*          Frank Monaghan* 
 

Renfred J. Rogers*  Robert F. Cunningham*          George J. Welch* 
 

John D. Botti*   Ralph J. Marasco*          John J. Cullinane* 
 

Frank J. Hamilton*  Charles F. Stride*          Raymond Keener* 
 

Alfred Schubert*  Edward J. Carey*          F. Ambrose Taylor* 
 

Thomas F. McMahon*  William Pape*           Roland F. Larkin* 
 

Joseph J. McGuigan  George Ellis           Herman Wolkenberg* 
 

Frank D. Blizard, Jr.  Richard C. Brisky          John J. O'Connor 
 

W. Norton Madigan  Frank P. Griffin*           William R. Myers 
 

William L. Moore*  Gerard J. Hamm*          James J. Garland* 
 

Frank Vignola*   Wesley R. Sontag          Clyde J. Cutler* 
 

Nicholas J. Cortese+  John C Auty           Louis C. Scarano+ 
 

John Crofoot*   Seamus Murphy*          Thomas Moore* 
 

Emanuel P. Gallea*  Frank Musmeci*          John P. Crowe, Jr 
 

Ralph Russo*   Anthony J. Ingrassia          Thomas Shormis 
 

Louis Curcio   Steve Malieke           Matthew Enering+ 
 

Michael Amodio   Paul Silipino           Burton Struble 
 

Carl Williams   Michael F. Cummings          Richard J. Trapani, Jr. 
 

   *Deceased         +Served more than one term 

 
 Money Club 

 

Congratulations to the winners of our money 
club at our first annual Oktoberfest dinner on 
Saturday, October 17. 
 

George Zeigler        $250.00 
David Petrozak        $150.00 
Richard Guertin        $100.00 

 

November Shipwright 
 

Due to computer difficulties, the 
November issue of the 
Shipwright was forever lost and 
not available for publishing.  We 
apologize for any inconvenience 
that this may have caused our 
members. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Shipwright Articles 
 

Newsletter submissions and 
articles must be submitted by 
the 20

th
 of each month.  

Contact Rich Trapani at 956-
6383 or by e-mail at 
rtrapani@warwick.net. Please 
use the information above to 
correct errors or to receive The 
Shipwright by e-mail.  Help us 
to reduce mailing costs. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Middletown Assembly 762 
 

Province of St. Isaac Jogues 

New York District #2 
District Master: Chester Smith 

__________________________ 
                                         

2009-10 Assembly Officers 
 

Faithful Friar 
Rev. Dennis Nikolic   343-6013 
 

Faithful Navigator 

Richard Trapani, Jr.   956-6383 
 

Faithful Admiral 
Paul Silipino, PFN   343-3724 
 

Faithful Captain 

Edwin Diaz   313-5297 
 

Faithful Pilot 
Randy Krause    695-1645 

 

Faithful Scribe 
Steven Maleike, PFN  733-5751 
 

Faithful Comptroller 
Gregory Sillen   343-7343 
 

Faithful Bursar 
Matthew Enering, PFN  692-2720 
 

Faithful Inner Sentinel 

Nicholas Cortese, PFN   343-5355 
 

Faithful Outer Sentinel 
Charles Paduch   342-2273 
 

Faithful Trustee 3 Years 

Joseph Hartmann, PFN  744-3795 
 

Faithful Trustee 2 Years 
Michael Biondi, PFN  343-1285 
 

Faithful Trustee 1 Year 

Carl Williams Sr., PFN  342-8740 
 

Color Corps Commander 
Joseph Hartmann, PFN  744-3795 
 

__________________________ 
 

Sick Committee Chairman 

Deacon Richard Trapani, Sr. 344-1087 
 

Youth Director 
Carl Williams, PFN  342-8740 
 

Pro Life Committee Chairman 
Paul Dickinson  692-0938 

 

 

 

 

 Faithful Navigator’s Log 
 Richard Trapani, Jr. 
 

  

 

Brother Sir Knights, 
 

I continue to be pleased with the hard work of our 
Color Corps members at all of our recent events.  For 
their efforts, I recognize the support that they 
continue to give this Assembly, and the Catholic 
Church.  This is the busiest time of the year full of 
Confirmations and other events, and so I thank you. 
 

We all are aware of the Advent Season now upon us.  
 

It is a time of contemplation and renewal.   We only have 4 short weeks to 
prepare for the birth of our Savior.  And it is difficult to do with the noise 
we constantly hear from the rest of the world.  I say this every year, 
“Jesus is the reason for the season.”  A cliché, but so applicable in 
today’s secular society.  Please open you hearts and receive Him, as only 
a little child would.  Let this be your best CHRIST-mas ever. 
 

On another note, our annual 4th Degree Exemplification will be upon us in 
a few short months.  I am extremely proud to be a member of the 4th 
Degree.  Please consider joining us.  If you are interested, please contact 
any 4th Degree member.  From my family to yours, please enjoy a blessed 
HOLY-day season. 
 

God Bless, 
Rich Trapani 
 

 

December 2009 Shipwright 

Insurance Agent’s Corner 
 

The beauty of our annuity products lies squarely in their simplicity and security. 
 

Simple from the standpoint that they're fixed in nature. They provide long-term accumulation of wealth, specifically 
designed for retirement needs. There are no hidden management fees or annual charges. (Surrender charges may 
apply). 
 

Secure because they are backed by the Knights of Columbus, an organization that earns the highest ratings from 
independent rating services while maintaining high ethical standards. 
 

Our investment philosophy is consistent with the nature of the funds entrusted to us. We invest in vehicles that 
generate competitive rates for you, while assuring absolute safety of your retirement nest egg. 
 

Whether you're looking to start a retirement savings program or moving substantial, more volatile funds into 'safer 
waters', the Knights of Columbus offers programs that can help you achieve your goals. 
 

                                                                                                                      Richard Malek Insurance Agency 
                                                                                                                      566-8790 
 

In Memoriam 
 

Please pray for the soul of Sir Knight Peter 
J. Feeney who passed away on November 
21 at the age of 49.  A 30 year member of 
the Knights of Columbus, he was a member 
of Pine Bush Council #5329, and a 28 year 
member of Middletown 4

th
 Degree Assembly 

#762.  Our condolences go out to his family 
and loved ones. 
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Advertise with us! 
 

Advertising space is offered in the Shipwright for 
reasonable rates.  Business card sized ads are 
available for as little as $50.00 per year.  Application 
forms are available by contacting Rich Trapani at 956-
6383, or Grand Knight Greg Sillen at 343-7343.  All 
donations received help to defray the cost of our 
newsletter. 
 
 

 

 

 

John Paul the Great Council 486 
Middletown, New York 

Past Grand Knights’ Association 
www.pgk486.catholicweb.com 

 

 

 

Knights of Columbus 
Middletown 4th Degree Assembly #762 

Middletown, New York 
www.assembly762kofc.catholicweb.com 

Council Lenten Fish Fries 
 

A committee has been formed to plan and 
oversee our Lenten Council Fish Fries, 
tentatively scheduled for Friday February 
19, and Friday March 26.  All persons 
interested in helping should contact one of 
the following committee members 
 

Douglas Linguanti 344-5922 
Larry Bedosky  343-0180 
Sean Williams  342-8740 
 

Thank you for your support.  The success 
of our Council depends on you. 

 


